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Year 3 – Snozzcumbers 

Monday 1st July 2024 

Dear parents/ carers, 

I hope you had a lovely weekend.  

This week we will start with our termly assessments and complete the reading test, the 
spelling test and the maths arithmetic test. Next week we will complete the maths 
reasoning and problem solving paper as well as the grammar paper and the assessed piece 
of writing. The children have worked hard all year and I am sure this will be reflected in 
their test results.  

The spellings for this week are: butterfly, anyway, slowly, why, question, grown, enough. 
The weekly spelling test will be on Friday as usual.   

Please continue to encourage your child to read as much as possible and fill in the reading 
journal. They are always checked on Mondays so it is important that the children bring 
them in.  

In maths we will continue with our new topic about Statistics.  

The times tables test will be on Friday. The focus is now ALL the times tables and 
children need to work on their individual targets.  Please use TT Rockstars to practice at 
home.   

We will continue learning about Forces and Magnets in science and about the Bible in RE.  

Homework this week will be a reading comprehension. It will be set on Thursday and needs 
to be completed by the following Monday.  

PE days are Wednesday and Thursday. The children need to bring their PE kit on these 
days.  

Tuesday, 23rd July is our last school trip to Magna. We will explore the exhibits to deepen 
our scientific knowledge, take part in an interactive workshop and also spend time in the 
adventure playground and the water park. The children will not need to wear uniform for 
this trip. They are going to get wet in the water park so will need to bring a full change of 
clothes, a towel and some crocs or sandals.  

Thank you to everyone who helped with organising the sports day and came to cheer on the 
children. This is day is definitely one of the highlights of the year and it was lovely to see 
the pupils try so hard and enjoy themselves.   

Thank you for all your support.  

Mrs Cooper 


